From: simoliunass@netscape.net

To: CEO@GLWATER.org
Subject: Public Comment to GLWA Board Mtg. on Jan. 22, 2020
Date: Sunday, January 19, 2020 9:27:00 PM

The last decade went down with Detroit bankruptcy and fast improvised fix up of water system by
negotiating GLWA in Federal judge Cox court. In this decade we have to reverse the downward trend by
instituting modern technology and establishing real governance. | shall keep close watch and will report
the status at scientific fora. | hope that you will too rise to the occasion. Saulius Simoliunas, 665 W.
Warren Ave, Detroit, Ml 48201, 313 465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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